Collect

Almighty and eternal God,

through your Word and Spirit

you created all things.

In Jesus Christ, the Word made flesh,
you reveal your salvation in all the world.
Through your Holy Spirit, ‘
you give us a share in your life and love.
Keep us firm in this faith,

and fill us with the vision of your glory,

that we may serve and praise you all our days; :

through Jesus Christ our Lord,
who is alive and reigns

with you and the Holy Spirit,
one God, now and for ever.

Reading:

2 Corinthians 13:14

Summer is with us and on the whole we have
experienced pretty good weather so far lets hope
that is a good omen.

The Sponsored Walk & BBQ was a success again
albeit the weather was not as kind to us this year.
Thanks to all those who helped out in anyway and
everyone who came along to enjoy the day with us.
Not all the money is in yet but so far we have raised
over £960.

This year, again, we intend holding a buttery/coffee
morning in August, please see over. There will be
various stalls eg. baking, bottles, books, bric a brac
and raffles and competitions some of which are
already on the go. Donations for the stalls or the
raffles will be greatly appreciated. Tickets will be
available for this event but you can also pay at the
door - £2.00 for adults and £1.00 for school age
children. We will also be holding the Ceilidh again
on the Saturday evening. If you require tickets for
the Ceilidh or any further information please contact
any Board member

SUMMER TIME

Aberdour Parish Church
Registered Scottish Charity: SC007197

Forthcoming Services/Events:

Family Service — Sunday 29 June 2014 @ 10.00
am.

A warm welcome awaits anyone wishing to join us
at any of our Services. We also have a cup of
tea/coffee at the end of the Service on the first
Sunday of each month and at Special Services —
please feel free to join us in fellowship at this time.

Buttery/Coffee Morning — Saturday 23 August
2014 with various stalls/draws/competitions —
10.00 am - midday

Ceilidh — Saturday 23 August 2014 in Village Hall
@ 7.30 pm £3.50 — Ticket Only - Bring your own
refreshments.

Note - we now have a web site
www.aberdourstdrostans.org.uk

Please visit this site and pass on your comments —

you may even find yourself on one of the photos

that appears on the site.

We hope you have a good summer and for
those going on holiday hope you have a good
one from the Board and Session of Aberdour
Church



